
 

November 14, 2014 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
We owe you an enormous thank-you for contributing to our efforts at the Ronald McDonald 
House of Long Island.  Our room generated great response, given all of the incredible product and 
thought that went into our Chromatherapy Bedroom.  The healing room will remain for families 
to experience for many years to come as a testament to our thoughtfulness and dedication.   
 
Along with the forty other designers involved in Project Design 2014, we all joined hands to 
transform the facility into a beautiful home with Kitchens, outdoor living spaces, meditation 
rooms, gym, bedrooms suites, and common family rooms to give families a sense of comfort while 
they work with their children to becoming healthy and free of disease. 
 
Our room in particular was a highlight of Project Design 2014, for its sophisticated 
chromatherapy design concept provides-for healing through the power of color and light.  Fitted 
with a complex LED lighting system organized through a Vantage Control System and controlled 
by a touch-screen keypad, we renovated a bedroom almost completely fitted with mostly low-
voltage wiring and indirect lighting to provide a healing environment that stimulates the mind 
and body through color and light.  The bathroom too featured a brilliant custom AKDO mosaic 
and chromatherapy + aromatherapy spa tub to further the design concept when bathing. 
 
Your efforts to support our mission have been duly noted and your name and company logo 
appear on a plaque mounted in the room for the families and future visitors to recognize your 
efforts. 
 
Wishing you and your families health and happiness, 
 
 
Most Sincerely, 

 
Charles Pavarini III 
J. Randall Tarasuk 
Pavarini Design 
 
 
 


